
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 31  Hot Lunch 1  Hot Lunch 2 3  Hot Lunch 4    Hot Lunch  

            money due 
     Counters Needed! 
 
 

Clusters 

5  
 

 
 

6 
We are accepting 
donations to the 
Poppy Campaign, 
with appreciation! 

7  Hot Lunch 

 

 
Picture Retakes 
in the morning 

 

8  Hot Lunch 

Remembrance Day  
Assembly  @ 9 am 
The choir will perform  
Parents are welcomed 

If your child is in Cadets, 
Brownies, Scouts etc., please 
feel free to send them in with 

their uniform for the assembly 
 

9 
 
 

10   Hot Lunch  
Hot Lunch Money is due. 

Counters Needed!  
 

Sock Hop! $1.00 or a dona-
tion for the Food Bank 

 

11 
 

Remembrance Day  
       No School 

12 

13 14  Hot Lunch 15  Hot Lunch 16 

Parent Group  
Meeting 6:00pm 

17  Hot Lunch 

 

 
 

18   Hot Lunch  

              money due 
        Counters Needed! 

 
 

Last Cluster Day! 

19 

20 
Book Fair 
Week 
(Watch for 
Details) 

21  Hot Lunch 

 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 

Book Fair Set Up 

22  Hot Lunch 

 
Report Card 

Day! 
 
 

Book Fair Preview 
 

23  
PSSC Meeting  

6:30 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Book Fair Purchase Day 

24  Hot Lunch  

            money due 
     Counters Needed! 

 
Parent Teacher  

Interviews 6-7:30  
 
Book Fair Purchase Day  & Evening 

25  Parent Teacher 

           Interviews 
 9am-12pm  

 
No School for  

Students 
 

Book Fair Purchase until 10:00 only 

26 

27 28   Hot Lunch 
 

Campaign items 
are due to arrive 

today 

29  Hot Lunch 

 
30  
Grade 5 Field Trip 
    AM Swimming  
   PM Science East  
 
 

November 2016 

Hubbard Happenings   November is a very busy month for student and  

teacher learning at Hubbard!  Please see the important 

dates on the calendar… 

 

First of all, we want to wish CONGRATULATIONS to our VP, 

Mrs. Hartnett, who will be assuming the Principal role at 

Gagetown Elementary School.  You will be missed               

Mrs. Hartnett and the Hurricanes wish you all the best.   

Congratulations also to Mrs. Gardiner who will be the new 

VP at Hubbard.  Our administration changes are to take place  

by November 14th.   
 
 
NO SCHOOL for students on November 11 & 25. 
 
Report Cards and Keeping you Informed!  Report cards are 

being sent home on Nov. 22nd.  Look for them in the book bag.  

Our interviews are on the evening of Nov. 24th and during the 

morning of Nov. 25th.  For this reporting period, we need to 

meet with each of you so please make arrangements with your 

child’s teacher for an interview time.  Your teachers will be 

sending a notice home shortly. Look for it! 
 
Book Fair 2016: is taking place during the week of Nov. 21-

Nov. 25.  A great way to start Christmas shopping!  Watch for 

details. 
 
THANK YOU! For your support of our recent Halloween Fun 

Night.  We raised approximately $2000.00.  From our sales 

campaign we will see a profit of $3200.00.  This will go toward 

the auditorium upgrade.  Well done everyone!   
  
Christmas Concert Date: Tuesday, December 20th is our con-

cert date, with a storm date of Wednesday December 21st. 

There will be a morning shown and a afternoon show. Save the 

date! 

In the Gym: Badminton begins at Hubbard this month!  What 

a great crew of athletes we have.   

 

Have a fantastic November everyone! 

Skate and Helmet donations are being accepted at any time in 

preparation for skating!  The free skate is a great physical ac-

tivity for students and we are accepting new or used donations 

to help more students have the needed equipment.  Remember 

we must have CSA approved helmets. At Hubbard all students 

are asked to take part in this  fun physical education program 

and will need to go to the rink with classes for supervision. 

Hope  You  

had a  Safe          

Halloween! 

 


